Dear Parents,

Please read the following email regarding our new Drop-off and Pick-up procedures & policy
regarding a clean and sanitized camp environment for summer 2020!

For your convenience, we will be running a shuttle daily from Warrington Elementary School to
and from the Naval Aviation Museum.

DROP OFF AND PICK UP OPTIONS:

The Flight Adventure Deck Summer Camp asks all parents (who do not possess a Department
of Defense military identification card) to meet at the Warrington Elementary School campus
located at 220 N Navy Blvd, Pensacola, FL 32507, M-F, no later than 8:45 am, to drop off your
camper. FADSC Camp Staff will be waiting to secure your camper(s). We will bus campers to
the Naval Aviation Museum for camp.

In the afternoon the shuttle bus will return to Warrington Elementary School no later than
3:00 PM, for afternoon pickup. Gate and base access are currently restricted to Military ID
holders, so adding a shuttle service was a necessary step. *There will only be one shuttle run
each morning and afternoon, so it is imperative to be punctual.

*Driver’s License/ID will be checked at drop-off and pick up daily. Please make sure you have
listed ALL appropriate parent/chaperones eligible for pick-up on your UltraCamp Account.
*Also remember to add any pertinent medical information we may need.
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WARRINGTON ELEMENTARY SCHOOL IS LOCATED AT 220 NAV D. 32507

For those who possess a Department of Defense military identification card, you may drop
your camper(s) off at the Cubi Bar Cafe' located on the south side of the Naval Aviation
Museum M-F, beginning at 8:35 - 9:00 am. FADSC Staff will be waiting to secure your
camper(s). This drop off site can be reached through the 1st service road on your left after



turning on Fetterman Way Rd., or you may follow the Museum perimeter, look for camp
signage. Afternoon Pick up will be held at the front entrance of the Museum at 3:00 pm.

You may use the shuttle bus as well, either option is fine. We do ask that whichever you pick,
Museum drop off or shuttle, you stick with your choice for the entire week.

THE CUBI BAR CAFE IS LOCATED ON THE SOUTH SIDE OF THE NAVAL AVIATION MUSEUM AT 1750 RADFORD BLVD 32508

SANITATION POLICY:

Our amazing Housekeeping Crew in the photo below is second to none! To bolster our
cleanliness, we plan to disinfect our workstations, desks and the simulator bay area between

uses. Each camper will be provided with a facemask to be worn at Camp and we will practice
social distancing.

THE MUSEUM TAKES GREAT PRIDE IN CLEANLINESS

*Campers need to pack a lunch & snack daily and wear closed toed shoes (&)*

If you have any questions, please call Jonathan Runge at (850) 308-8957. We look forward to
meeting you and your FAD Camper very soon!!



